
From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Sent: Monday, Fe~aatyrE,JQD6 9:35 AM 
To: 'MWHMRI@ALLTEL.NET1 
Subject: RE: Case NO. 2005-00467 / Alt: 00472 

Mr. Morris: 

Your comment has been received and will be placed into the case file for the PSC's 
consideration. Thank you for your interest in this matter. 

Andvw M.t.yhy& 
Director of Communications 
Kenfucky Public Service Commission 
(502) 564-3940 x 208 

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2006 10:14 PM 
To: Meinykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: Case NO. 2005-00467 / Alt: 00472 

From: Herbert w Morris[SMTP:MWHMRI@ALLTEL.NET] 
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2006 10:13:59 PM R E c e i ~ ~ ~  
To: psc.info@ky.gov 
Subject: Case NO. 2005-00467 1 Alt: 00472 FE3 03 2006 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

~ & I c  SERVICE 
COMPAISSIOM, 

This is to bring to the attention of the PSC that according to the Elizabethtown News interprise 2- 
3-06 article titled: Utilities' mistake delays power line case. In this article it states Laura Douglas 
( spokeswoman for E.ON U.S.). that all property owner who had question or concerns about the 
project were individually talked with. This is not true. My mother Loetta G. Morris did not get an 
individual meeting with anyone. Only mail, saying could not call her because they did not have 
her number. This is a joke. I have watched my mother worry herself nearly to death over this 
deal. This would greatly hinder future development of the property in question. 

She just recently recieved the updated letter about this delay now. She recieved mail with the 
name Lillian Morris. This is not even my mothers name. It is another property owner in the area. 
I wonder if she has gotten any information about this case at all. I really hope you stick with the 
short direct route anyway. 

Sencerely, 

Herbert W. Morris 


